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Many lawyers who gathered in Yerevan to commemorate
the 100-th anniversary of the victims of Armenian
Genocide announce the following.

“Today’s anniversary of the Armenian Genocide the
international community is gathered in Yerevan.
Lawyers from many countries would like to take an
opportunity to address the State of Indonesia,
which just announced its intention to carry out in
the following hours the death sentenced of the
French citizen Serge Atlaoui. Indeed the state of
Armenia abolished the death penalty in the memory
of the massacres suffered by the people of Armenia
in order to ensure the triumph of law whatever the
circumstances.”

 

The Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates of Armenia
Ara Zohrabyan

The president of the Paris bar Pierre Olivier Sur

The former president of the Paris Bar Christiane Feral
Schuhl

The former president of the Montpellier Bar Luc
Kirkyacharian

Member of Paris Bar, representative of the Council of the
French Bars (CNB) Vincent Niore

Representative of the Council of the French Bars (CNB)
Alain Marter

Sofia bar Association Silvi Gavrilov

Member of Greece bar Anna Saakidou

The Secretary of Paris bar Conference Alexandre Luc-
Walton

The former  President of the International Union of
Advocates Paul Nemo

Vice-president of the Federal Chamber of Lawyers Russian
Federation Grib Vladislav

French- Armenian bar association  AFAJA Rose –Marie
Frangulian
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